

Trường Tiểu học				KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ I * NĂM HỌC: 2022 - 2023						
Họ và tên :				Môn : Tiếng Anh						
Lớp :				Thời gian: 45 phút (không kể thời gian phát đề)						
Điểm		Lời phê của giáo viên								
Marks	Listening			Reading and writing					Speaking	Total
	Q.1	Q.2	Q.3	Q.4	Q.5	Q.6	Q.7	Q.8	Q.9	

PART I: LISTENING 2.5 marks

Question 1. Listen and number. 1 mark

a. 

b. 

c. 

d. 

e. 

Question 2. Listen and write one word in each blank. 0.5 mark

0. I went to Da Lat by *coach*

1. Mai went to see her grandparents by _____

2. Linda went to her hometown by _____

Question 3. Listen and tick. 1 mark

0.a.  ☒ b.  ☐ c.  ☐

1. a.  b.  c. 

2. a.  b.  c. 

3. a.  b.  c. 



4. a.

b.

c.

PART II. READING AND WRITING. 5 marks

A. READING: 1. Read the passage and circle a, b or c. 1m

My name's Mai. I'm in class 5C at Hoai Huong No 1 Primary School. My school year started in August. I go to school every day except Saturday and Sunday. I have four lessons a day. Today is Wednesday. I have Maths, Vietnamese, Music and English. I have Maths and Vietnamese every schoolday. I have Music once a week and English four times a week.

0. Mai is in class ____

a. 5A

b. 5D

c. 5C

1. Her school year started in ____

a. August

b. June

c. September

2. She has four ____ a day

a. subjects

b. lesson

c. class

3. On Wednesday, she has ____ lessons.

a. four

b. two

c. three

4. She goes to school every day except ____

a. Friday

b. Monday

c. weekend

2. Read and complete the passage. 1 m

<u>because</u>	hobby	singing	writes	speaks
----------------	-------	---------	--------	--------

Nam is a newcomer in class 5E. Today, he's happy (1) because he has two lessons. To practise speaking English, he(2)____ it every day with his friends. To learn vocabulary, he (3)____ new words and reads them aloud. He also learns English by (4)____ English songs. His (5)____ is singing English songs!

1. because

2.

3.

4.

5.

3. Read and circle a, b or c. 0.5m

0. What's Mai An Tiem ____?

a. likes

b. like

c. have

1. In the story *Tam and Cam*, Tam is ____

a. greedy

b. ugly

c. gentle

2. *The Fox and the Crow* is a ____

a. fairy tale

b. funny story

c. comic books

B. WRITING: 1. Look at the pictures and fill in the blank. 1m



0.

I ride a bicycle to school



1.

I _____ cartoon on TV



2.

I have _____ on _____ e a week



3.

I want to _____ books



4.

I saw _____

5. Minh goes to school every _____.

6. Mary has Art _____ a week.

7. Today is Sunday. Yesterday was _____.



2. Read and write the answers. 1m

This is Nam. He goes to school from Monday to Friday. He has Maths and Vietnamese every schoolday. He has English four times a week. English is his favorite subject. He practises reading by reading English comic books and storybooks. Now he can read *Aladdin and the Magic Lamp* in English. He practises speaking by talking to his foreign friends. Every day, he practises writing English by sending emails to his friend Hakim in Malaysia. He learns English because he wants to watch English cartoons on TV.

1. How often does Nam have English?

He has it four times a week.

2. What storybook can he read in English?

3. How does he practise speaking?

4. Why does he learn English?

5. Does he dislike English?

3. Circle the right sentences. 0.5 m

0. I/ there/ can/ how/ get/?

a. How can I get there?

b. How I can get there?

c. I can how get there?

1. animals/ he/ a lot of/ the/ saw/ at/ zoo/.

a. He saw a lot of at the zoo animals.

b. He saw a lot of animals at the zoo.

c. He saw a lot of at animals the zoo.

2. to/ are/ on/ you/ do/ what/ Sports Day/ going/?

a. What are you going to do on Sports Day?

b. What are going you to do on Sports Day?

c. What you are going to do on Sports Day?

Question 6. Look and read. Put a tick (✓) or a cross (X) in the box. (1 point)

 1. How did he go to Ha Long Bay? → He went to Ha Long Bay by train. ☐	 2. How many lessons do you have today? → I have four: Maths, Vietnamese, English and IT ☐
 3. What are you going to do on Sports Day? → He is going to play basketball. ☐	 4. Did they enjoy the party? → Yes, they did. ☐

Question 7. Look at the picture. Look at the letters. Write words. (1 point)

 1. npIdneeneced dya	 2. duerognrudn														
<table border="1" style="width: 100%; border-collapse: collapse; text-align: center;"> <tr> <td>Mon</td><td>Tue</td><td>Wed</td><td>Thur</td><td>Fri</td><td>sat</td><td>Sun</td></tr> <tr> <td>v</td><td>v</td><td>v</td><td>v</td><td>v</td><td>v</td><td>v</td></tr> </table> 3. wlaysa	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thur	Fri	sat	Sun	v	v	v	v	v	v	v	 4. yohptn
Mon	Tue	Wed	Thur	Fri	sat	Sun									
v	v	v	v	v	v	v									

Question 8. Read and complete the text (1 point)

badminton
football
swim
Sports

I love all of the events at my school but I like (1) _____ Day the best. It will be next weekend at the school sports centre. The pupils in my class are going to take part in this event. I like swimming so I'm going to (2) _____. Nam and Hung are going play in a(3) _____ match. Hoa and Mai are going to play (4) _____. We are practising hard for the sports event. And we hope that we'll win the competitions

Question 9. Look and write (1 point)

1. What did the lions do when you were at the zoo? → They	
2. What's An Tiem like? → He's	
3. What will they do on the beach? → They	
4. What did they do at the party? → They	



He _____ a bicycle to school every morning.



She _____ cartoon on TV last night.



I saw _____ at the zoo yesterday.



I want to read English _____ books

8. He lived in a house in the _____.